
 

 

  

9 July 2023 

 

Hearing Panel 

Email: Kayla.Hemara@waitomo.govt.nz      

 

Proposed Waitomo District Plan - Hearing – Subdivision  

1. Spark, Chorus, One NZ (formerly Vodafone), Connexa and FortySouth in relation to 

the subdivision chapter submitted and presented evidence requesting amendments 
to SUB-R18.   

2. The Section 42A Report rebuttal evidence by C O’Callaghan dated 1 July 2024 

addresses the telecommunication companies’ submission by the recommendation 

amendments to SUB-R18 consistent with those requested in our evidence for this 

hearing.  

3. On the basis of the above, the Companies request that the Hearings Panel in its 

decision adopt the changes requested to SUB-R18 in the submission and evidence 

which is supported in the s42A Report rebuttal evidence.   

4. We are available to answer any queries or questions either in writing or via a 

videoconference that the Hearing Panel may have, should the Hearing Panel not 

agree with the recommendation made by the Council Officer.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Graeme McCarrison 

On behalf of Spark, Chorus, One NZ, Connexa and FortySouth 
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